
25/03/2019 

MRS Margaret Grant 
60 Owen Stanley AVE 
Allambie Heights NSW 2100 
margaretg39@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2019/0200 - 130 Old Pittwater Road BROOKVALE NSW 2100

I am definitely against this application. I live opposite another section of Allenby Park. I have 
been here since1966, and have noticed a steady loss of native fauna over this period. We 
used to see lots of swamp wallabies, echidnas, water dragons etc as well as many of our 
endangered native birds ...... owls etc.

The continued expansion of the light industrial area along Old Pittwater Rd., and the ever 
increasing size of Westfield Warringah Mall has had a devestating effect on wildlife habitat. 

With the loss of bush land owing to the construction of the Northern Beaches Hospital our 
resident wildlife is being compressed in smaller areas all the time. 

If this valuable wildlife corridor is shut the current council will forever be remembered for the 
loss of Warringah’s native fauna. Our once abundant flors is also rapidly being eradicated by 
urban development.

Margaret Grant. 
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